
 CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

   

From:  Steve Parker 

  City Manager 

 

Subject: Springs Hill WSC Interim Water Agreement    

 

Date:  May 11, 2023 

 

 

Last month the City Council authorized the City Manager to begin negotiations with 

Springs Hill which would provide up to 500-acre feet of water to them for a period of up 

to one year.  This agreement will be used to assist Springs Hill in supplying water to 

commercial and residential development on 46.  On April 25th, the Springs Hill Board 

approved the proposed City of Seguin agreement in conjunction with a few proposed 

amendments.  Springs Hill WSC has requested that City Council provide the City 

Manager and City Attorney with authorization to negotiate directly with Bubba Martin, 

Board of Directors President and authorize the City Manager to execute all documents 

necessary.  The final agreement will be presented to City Council ratification.  Thank you 

for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 


